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July 14, 2024 
 
 
 
Dear DSE Parent/Guardian,  
 
In an effort to identify students’ needs as early as possible, we want to make you aware of the 
following upcoming screenings during the 2024-25 school year.   
 
All students who are enrolled for the first time in either Kindergarten or 1st grade will be 
screened for hearing; vision; speech and communications; health or medical problems; and for 
any other developmental disorders, prior to November 1st.   You will receive updated 
information regarding the exact dates of the screenings in a letter that will be sent home in 
advance with your child.  If your child does not meet the minimum requirements or there are 
any concerns regarding your child’s development, you will receive a notification with additional 
information.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact the school’s main office at 
937-222-2812 and speak directly with the principal.  
 
Thank you for your support and cooperation.  We look forward to a great year! 
 
 
DSE School Administration 
Sherry Fitzgerald, Principal  
 


